

Our Ref: FOI2020/05229

Your Ref:

Ministry of Defence Main Building Whitehall London SW1A 2HB United Kingdom

Telephone: +44(0)20 7218 9000

E-mail: DNO-SecretariatTeam@mod.gov.uk

Mr Gary Cartwright

Via email: request-661970-

9bc85586@whatdotheyknow.com

4 May 2020

Dear Mr Cartwright,

Thank you for your email of 3 May 2020 requesting the following information:

What procedures are currently in place for warning the public of an incoming nuclear attack on the UK?

Which bodies are responsible for issuing and implementing any orders for giving such a warning?

In the case that there are no such contingency plans in place, when, and on whose authority, such measures that were previously in place were abandoned.

We are treating your correspondence as a request for information under the Freedom of Information Act 2000. You should expect to receive a further reply from MOD within 20 working days from the day when your request was received by the Department.

If you have any queries about this request do not hesitate to contact us. Please remember to quote the reference number above in any future communications.

Yours sincerely,

**Defence Nuclear Organisation Secretariat**